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SPRING CELEBRATON! 
      Join us on Saturday, May 5, at 1:00 

P.M. for a spring get together.  There are 

many things that need to be done before 

the kids start riding on May 14th.  If you 

can come and share your time with us we 

will be painting the steps and fence, 

cleaning tack, cleaning the shed and 

reorganizing, cleaning around in the barn 

and scrubbing the floor and doing some 

yard work.  Many hands are needed to 

accomplish all of this.  Bring a new 

volunteer and be entered in a drawing!  

      Enjoy a late afternoon bonfire, roast 

some hotdogs and marshmallows and 

enjoy other goodies.  Please bring your 

own drinks. 

_________________________________ 

     We can never say Thank You enough 
to everyone who has donated to Health 

Directed Riding.  Whether it has been 

with a donation of money, use of horses, 

equipment or your time and talents. 

      A special Thank You to those who 

contribute and support us through the 

United Way. 

 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 
Saturday, June 30th, 2007, Challenged 

Rider Classes @ Braham Pleasure Horse 

Show  

Sunday, July 1st , 2007,Challenged Rider 

Classes @ Braham Game Show 

763-689-5335 

 

Saturday, August 11, 2007, Challenged 

Rider Classes @ Pine City Pleasure 

Horse Show 320-629-3734 

 

Saturday, August 18, 2007, Challenged 

Rider Classes @ Braham Pleasure Horse 

Show  

Sunday, August 19th, 2007, Challenged 

Rider Classes @ Braham Game Show 

763-689-5335 

 

Saturday, September 8, 2007, Ride-A-

Thon @ Wild River State Park. 

 

Saturday, October 6, 2007, Fall Fest with 

a potluck at noon and barrel racing to 

follow. 



 

 

 

LET THE RIDING BEGIN 
 

      The spring riding session will start 

on Monday, May 14th , and will be in full 

swing by June 1st when school is out for 

the summer.  The kids are waiting for the 

warm weather when they can come and 

ride the horses again.  Hopefully this 

year the weather will be great and there 

will not be many cancelled sessions.  

Last year we had good weather for most 

of the riding season.  Volunteers are 

always needed for side walking and 

leading so if you are able to help out a 

day or two a week, call Rhonda at 612-

247-9582 or check out our web site at 

www.healthdirectedriding.org. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Available soon!  Raffle tickets will 
soon be available for purchase or for you 

to sell.  The drawing will be held on 

Saturday, October 6, 2007.  This year 

there will be a work of art by Pat 

Rehbein, two halves of a hog, portable 

DVD player and case.  This is a great 

opportunity for everyone to volunteer 

and be involved. 
 

 

There are always many opportunities to 

volunteer.  Side walkers and horse 

leaders are always needed and an extra 

pair of hands are always nice to have.  

Call Rhonda or check out the web site. 

 

 

This past winter we lost Beau, a great 

horse who gave his heart to the many 

kids that he gave therapy to over the 

years.  He was loved by all and will be 

sadly missed.  Handsome, one of Pat’s 

friends, was also lost this past winter.  

He was a good dog to have around and 

will be missed also. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
SPONSOR A CHILD TO RIDE 
Thank you for your gift of $_____________ to sponsor a child to ride 

 

NAME__________________________________________ 

 

COMPANY______________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS_______________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________ 

$800 Donor 

Sponsor a rider for the whole year 

 

$500 Donor 

Sponsor a child for the summer and fall 

 

$250 Donor 

Sponsor a rider for the summer 

 

Up to $100 

You have made a significant contribution in the support of the wonderful therapy at 

Health Directed Riding 

 

Please send Contributions to: Health Directed Riding, Inc. 

                                                P.O. Box 355 

                                                Grandy,  MN 55029-0335  

www.healthdirectedriding.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


